
ATTENTION 
PARENTS OF 8TH GRADERS

Join us for Coffee with the Counselor
on February 7th from 6:00-7:00 p.m. at

Maple Dale to learn more about the
course selection process at Nicolet

High School.

Special Guest: Nicolet Counselor, 
Bobbie Johnson

REGISTER HERE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqecqkppJqcHaEA2-nBDkRziR97IQS9GX0suU0040Y4r3Zng/viewform?usp=sf_link

